
 

 

24th June 2019 

Dear Parents 
 
We are very aware that many of you may wish to attend Driffield Show this year.  Driffield Show is an 
important part of our school community.   Once again this year’s show is within the normal school 
year and so the local authority has agreed that as this is part of the local promotion of Modern British 
Values an exception can be made and attendance can be authorised.  
 
If you are considering taking your child to the Driffield Show on Wednesday 17th July 2019 please 
complete the slip below and return it to school by Monday 1st July 2019.  Please let us know if your 
child will be absent from school for the full day, or just the afternoon, by ticking the box on the 
permission slip. 
 
Please note that if you have not requested absence for your child on this day and your child is 
consequently absent to attend Driffield Show the Headteacher (by law) cannot retrospectively 
authorise the absence.   
 
School will remain open to all students on Wednesday 17th July 2019 as normal.  If you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Liz Burkinshaw 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
Child/Children’s Name/s …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I am requesting an authorised absence for my child/children on 17th July to attend the Driffield Show.  

My child/children will be absent for the whole day □  I will collect my child/children at 12pm □ 
(Please tick appropriate box) 
 

I understand that any absence will affect my child/children’s overall absence rate for 2018-2019. 
 
Signature: ………………………………………………………………………Date: ……………………………………………………..  


